
 
 

 

 

We are happy to announce Theodor Schell, a Congress-Bundestag Youth Exchange (CBYX) Young Professional, 
as the November 2018 CBYX Participant of the Month. 

 

Since August, Theo has been hosted by the Feuchtenberger family in 
Bluefield, West Virginia and attends Bluefield State College.  An avid 
runner in his free time, he joined the college’s cross country team.  
Theo’s enthusiasm for his sport and the team has resulted in him 
being selected as a Bluefield State athlete of the month. On campus, 
Theo gave a presentation on Germany for the UN Day activities, 
complete with samples of a special German cheese as a treat for 
guests. 
 

Back in Germany, one of Theo’s hobbies is beekeeping. Upon 
arriving in West Virginia, he joined the Mercer County Beekeepers 

Association.  In addition to participating in meetings, Theo represents the association at local events, such as 
the Princeton Autumn Festival.  This has been a great opportunity for him to talk to many Americans about 
Germany, his impressions of the USA, and (of course) bees.  Theo has been able to experience many other 
aspects of American life. He has attended a NASCAR race and a U.S. Open tennis match. Theo also went 
whitewater rafting on the Gauley River in West Virginia and visited New York City. 

 

Theo is also dedicated to giving back to his host community.  He spends several hours each week volunteering 
for Union Mission, a local welfare organization that provides food and essential everyday items to people in 
need.  Theo also volunteers with the local Rotary Club, where 
among other things he helped with the local Lemonade 
Festival, and with the First Presbyterian Church in Bluefield.  
  
During his time in the United States, Theo hopes to learn 
more about American culture and politics.  Through his 
community service and school, he has many conversations 
surrounding U.S. elections and voting.  So far, he has had the 
opportunity to meet and talk with Governor Jim Justice and 
Senator Joe Manchin.  He is very much looking forward to the 
middle of his exchange year when he will travel to 
Washington, DC to discuss civic engagement in the United States with the 74 other German CBYX Young 
Professionals.  Recently, Theo was featured in the Bluefield Daily Telegraph, where he was able to explain the 
differences between the German and U.S. elections and share German perceptions on U.S. politics.  Reflecting 
on his exchange, Theo states, “Although I have only been here for two months now, I am achieving another 
view of the people and the culture here in the USA.” 
 

Congratulations Theo! 
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http://go-bstate.com/aotw/AOTM_June_copy
https://www.facebook.com/PrincetonAutumnfest/
https://bluefieldunionmission.com/
https://visitmercercounty.com/event/lemonade-festival-3/
https://visitmercercounty.com/event/lemonade-festival-3/
https://www.bdtonline.com/news/bavarian-student-comes-to-bsc-to-witness-u-s-politics/article_7f7ebc10-d598-11e8-a9d5-f72780fae54a.html

